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•  On February 6, we will have 10 MS students participating in the 
Math Counts competition at Woodhaven High School.  Our 
students will be competing in a sprint round, a target round, 
and a team round in which they will solve a variety of math and 
engineering problems.  
 

• Our semester PBIS incentive will take place on February 14 at 
Monroe Sports Center for bowling and pizza.  We have 142 
students who are qualified to attend based on our calibration 
requirements.   
 

• We are currently in the middle of our Winter testing window for 
NWEA.  We are collecting and analyzing achievement results 
that will drive our RTI and enrichment programs.  Teams will be 
reviewing their data at our PLC meetings on February 5 and 
discussing their instructional model.  
 

• I have finished my mid-year reviews on all our non-tenured 
teachers.  I am very pleased with our new hires and the 
progress they are making.  They all seem eager to learn, open 
to constructive feedback, and committed to our cause.   
 

• The Student Council is sponsoring a food and supply drive for 
Humane Society.  All supplies will be donated to our county 
organization.  


